
 Kimberworth Community Primary School Newsletter 01.03.24 

1 

 

                       

 

  

Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you to the parents in Class 1 who were able to come along to find out 
more about how their children can use Spelling Shed to practice spellings at 
home. We use this website from Y1 to Y6 for teachers to set spellings for the 
week and children to practise these by playing different games. The website 
for Spelling Shed is https://www.spellingshed.com and each child has their 
own Username and password. Please ask the classroom staff if your child 
needs reminding of these. 

Don’t forget the World Book Day family breakfast next                                                    
Thursday; we hope lots of people can come along.  

Enjoy the weekend,                                                                                                                  
Miss Stothard                                                                                 

 

   

UPCOMING DATES 

Thurs 7th March – World Book 
Day with Family Breakfast 
reading café 

Tue 12th March 9am – Class 5 
Family Learning activity 

Tue 12th March PM – Class 4 
visit to Weston Park Museum 

Friday 15th March -F2 visit to 
Tropical World 

Wed 20th March -Classes 5 and 
6 visit to Magna 

Friday 22nd March -F1 visit to 
Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

Thursday 28th March -Last day 
of term 

Friday 29th March -First day of 
the school holiday 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amazing attendance (above 

97%) from classes 2, 4, 5 and 6 

this week! 

Our attendance champions 

are Class 2 with 99% 

 

To report a child’s absence 

please contact the school 

office on 01709 740879 

 

      

Well done to the children with a special 

mention in assembly today… 

Ismail, Tahaa, Samuel, Daisy, Lilly and Clara 

And to our children making excellent 

choices… 

Hanson, Aloy, Bonnie, Lacey, Umaizah, Joyce, 

Darcie and Lainey 

WORLD BOOK  

World Book Day 2024 is next Thursday, 7th March 

On the day children can: 

• Come along in pyjamas or dressed as a book character 

• Enjoy hot chocolate and biscuits at story time 

• Enter our competition by creating a book character from recyclable 
materials at home and bring it along on the day 

• Take home a book voucher to spend in a shop                                                         
or supermarket (special World Book Day titles                                                                
are £1 so will be free with the voucher!) 

We hope lots of families will be able to join us at our                                                   
Family Breakfast Reading Café on the day.  

Doors open at 8am. 

 

   

   

Our most regular home 

readers this week are: 

And House Point winners 

are: 

 

https://www.spellingshed.com/

